
From: Nathaniel Wackman <nwackman@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 4:22 PM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Deborah Witzburg <dWitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift Acceptance Notification 

  

  

To Chicago Board of Ethics and City Comptroller: 

  

Please see the below information on a gift accepted on behalf of the City: 

  

--Donor: Texthelp 

--Date of Gift: June 18, 2024 

--Nature of Gift: Coffee 

--Approximate value: $15.00 

  

This gift was accepted by the department on behalf of the City and used by the department. 

  

Nathaniel Wackman 

(He/Him/His) 

General Counsel 

Office of Inspector General 

740 N. Sedgwick, Suite 200 

Chicago, IL 60654 

nwackman@igchicago.org 

(773) 478-8489 

  

You know your city. Talk to us about making Chicago government better. 

  [Warning: External email] 
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